
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Last term our pupils were invited to design a piece of artwork to be displayed in one of our upcoming show homes at the new 
Gleeson Homes development - Brushwood Gardens on Whitchurch Road (by the Esso petrol station). The design had to 
incorporate the theme of butterflies, linked to the butterfly conservation area at Prees. On Tuesday, we invited Rob Cleary from 
Gleeson Homes into school, so the children could find out more about the new building work in the area and the process of 
building houses. At the end of the assembly, we found out the winning design. First prize of £25 amazon gift card was awarded 
to Maddison Tyler Jones for her beautiful blue design, and Badger class also won £50 worth of book tokens for their designs. 
We are very proud of Maddison, and her design, which will now be used in Gleeson Home's show home in Prees. 
 
Next week we will have our last week of the half-term, but it will finish with a celebration! Thursday 26th all classes will  
celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee with a tea-party. Children can dress up to celebrate - This could be royal theme  
(Princesses, Queens, Kings etc), A British theme (Red White & Blue), or dress up in 1950s costume! My fingers  
will be crossed for some sunny weather and hopefully we will be able to get all the tables outside! 
 
Take care and have a lovely weekend. 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & NOTICES 

High visibility jackets sponsored by Safety for Employers 
At Tilstock Primary School we are really keen to ensure that our children enjoy a range of  
outdoor trips each term.  
 
Safety for Employers have very kindly created and donated 20 high visibility jackets for our pupils  
to use when they are out and about! Thank you so much – we can not wait to try them out! 
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WORSHIP Next week, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of Achieve. Our worship for 
that week will follow the theme of ‘Facing a challenge’. If children have any prayers or pictures, 
linked to this theme, that they would like to share, they would be very welcome to do so. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Headteacher Awards 
Bumblebees: Adam & Isaac 
Squirrels: Harry & Lyla 
Otters: Max & Rylie 
Badgers: Mateen & Benji  
 
Happy birthday to Alfie and Toren 
who celebrate their birthdays next 
week! We hope you have a 
wonderful time celebrating!  
 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Class Jubilee Celebrations – Dress up day and 
1950s style afternoon tea-party! Thursday 26th 
May  
Half term holiday: Monday 30th May to Friday 
3rd June 2022 
Tilstock Village Jubilee community celebration 
on the school field – Sunday 5th June 2022 12-
5pm  
Badger Residential trip to York: 15th, 16th, 17th 
June  
Sports Day: Friday 24th June 2022  
 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
 

The Great British bake-off!  

Pupils have been invited to 

design and bake a fabulous 

Jubilee cake fit for the 

Queen! 

On Sunday 5th June, the 

Mayor of Whitchurch will be 

judging and giving prizes out 

on the school field for the 

following classes:  

• Class 1 - 4 to 7 years  

• Class 2 - 8 to 11 years  

• Class 3 - Adult class  

Bring your 'showstopper' 

cake to the Village Hall by 

2pm, clearly labelled, to be 

judged by the Mayor at 3pm! 

 

 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

